cALLOWAY—= P A N Y

January 7, 2021

Dear Mr. McDonald,

Galloway Company is very grateful to Valley Transit for the tremendous support provided to us and
other impacted individuals as a result of the incident at our facility on December 23", 2020. As a token
of our appreciation, Galloway Company would like to make a contribution to the Valley Transit so your
‘organization can tontinue its vision 1o provide customer-focused transportation, connecting our
communities to enhance quality of life. |

Thank you for making a difference in our community.

Sincerely, ‘

%Beauchamp

President — Galloway Company
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